
 

Please Travel Smart on 
your journey to school to 
help reduce the impact of 
traffic. 
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If you can – please 
walk to school. 
It is a great way to 
keep fit and it helps 
to keep the school 
gates free of cars.  
This makes it safer 
for children and is 
good for our 
neighbours and the 
environment. 

If you arrive by car 
Could you share your car journey to 
help reduce the number of cars around 
school? 
Contact school to see if we can help 
you find a car share partner. 

If you arrive by car 
Please don’t park on 
the yellow zig zag 
lines around school. 
 
Please park with 
consideration 
for our neighbours. 
 
Could you park away 
from school and use 
the nearby footpaths 
shown in red to get 

to school? 

If scooting or cycling to school 
saves a car journey why not think 
about travelling this way? 
There is scooter and cycle parking 
near the school office and the ball 
court. 
Remember if you arrive by a bicycle 
or scooter, please do not ride 
around the playground as we don’t 

want anyone to get knocked over! 

There are bus routes around 
school.  
 
For more information see: 
www.derbyshire.gov.uk/transport
_roads/public_transport 
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